
 

 

December  16, 2024                                                                                                            

Message to Beach Club Members  

From Mario Vela, President of the Board of Club Santiago Recreativo, SA 

Dear Members. 

I am pleased to inform you that our new website has been up and running since 2020, thanks 
to the contribution of member and Engineer Peter Kieran. 

 

Where our members can easily find the Club information they are looking for. The website is 
managed by Karinna our Club Manager, where we share important documents as well as 
messages with you. 

 

The website is also used to register all members each time they enter the Club, through a 
profile of all members with their photos and the members of their family that they have 
registered, in this way we have control of all the entries that are made daily to the club, we will 
also share on the page the next events of the Club and the restaurant, improvements that 
were made and those that are yet to be made, you will be able to see photos of the facilities 
and the rooms, as well as the news that occur and the changes in the hours at the club and 
restaurant and the events that are scheduled for the season. 

 

Therefore, it is necessary that all members complete their registration by entering the website 
with the email that you registered at the office (if there were changes in your email, please 
notify us), and if you want to change photos you can do so from your profile on the page on 
your computer. 

The page is  www.beachclubsantiago.com  

We are at your service for any questions on WhatsApp 52 (314) 166 49 66 or by email at 
karinna@beachclubsantiago.com. 

 

Happy December holidays in the company of your loved ones, a big hug to all of you.  

http://www.beachclubsantiago.com/

